
From: Garth Bobrowski
To: janet@kyda.org; todd@kyda.org
Cc: Garth Bobrowski
Subject: Fwd: Dental TAC Meeting Follow Up Information- Great NEWS for dentists
Date: Friday, August 9, 2024 1:59:53 AM

Janet and Todd, This is an example of the TAC working with state Government to remove
limitations on treating Kentuckian's Oral Health needs. This should help Kentucky dentists get
paid for some services rendered. 
Garth

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Bickers, Erin L (CHFS DMS DFM)" <erin.bickers@ky.gov>
Subject: Dental TAC Meeting Follow Up Information
Date: May 15, 2024 at 8:21:16 AM CDT
To: "Carol Braun " <cjbraundds84@gmail.com>, Garth Bobrowski
<whitnic2@msn.com>, Joe Petrey <jspetrey@gmail.com>, John Gray
<gmswinchester@bellsouth.net>
Cc: "Bickers, Erin L (CHFS DMS DFM)" <erin.bickers@ky.gov>, "Sheets,
Kelli M (CHFS DMS DFM)" <Kelli.Sheets@ky.gov>

Good morning,

 

Please see some follow up information below, have a wonderful day!
CDT code D2140 as D1040 is not a listed code. The limitations for once per tooth per 12
month per member were removed for the following codes:  D2140, D2150, D2160,
D2161, D2330, D2331, D2332, D2335, D2391, D2392, D2393, D2394 on 8/24/2023.

 

Erin Bickers
Erin Bickers | Federal Program Specialist
Commonwealth of Kentucky
Cabinet for Health and Family Services
Department for Medicaid Services
' Cell (502)-892-8366

'  Office (502) 564-8888 

7  (502) 564-6917

8 erin.bickers@ky.gov

+ 275 East Main St 6 W-C, Frankfort, KY 40621
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Member renewals are coming back! Learn more here.
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including any attachments, is private and confidential and contains
information intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s).  If you are not an intended recipient,
please delete this e-mail, including attachments, and notify me by return e-mail. The unauthorized use,
dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this e-mail, including attachments, is prohibited and may be
unlawful.

https://khbe.ky.gov/Enrollment/Pages/PHEUnwinding.aspx

